
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

7. NOMINATIONS FOR YOUTH IN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONFERENCE IN DUNEDIN 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking confirmation of the selection of two members of the community 

to attend the Youth in Local Government Conference in Dunedin from 4-7 July 2004. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2.  That $860 be allocated from the Board’s 2003/04 Discretionary Fund to cover registration 

expenses for the selected delegates. 
 
 3. That reasonable travel and accommodation expenses be funded from the SCAP funds and any 

extra funding required be met from the Discretionary funds. 
 
 


